STAMFORD CEMETERY MEETING

Stamford Cemetery Commission met April 20, 2022 at the Town Office
at 11am with all members present

Each commissioner was sworn as a deputy registrar.

Minutes of the January 5th meeting were read and accepted.

We decided to place the funds from the CD (due in May 2022) into the
money market account.

It was voted to have all decorations etc removed by December 31
starting in 2022 notice will be placed on the Stamford website.

Berry Berard will start work on resolving the water problem at the
entrance to Millard Cemetery this spring.

Memorial Day flags were ordered and been received.

Respectfully
Janice A Farinon



